
KHS School Board Report      November 18, 2019 

 

Dear Members, 

Great things are taking place at Kimberly High School.  

The Seniors participated in College Application Week, during which every senior filled out and submitted 
at least one college application. We had a senior parent meeting and a financial aid seminar scheduled 
for the second evening of parent teacher conferences. Debbie Klug also had an Advisory meeting with 
the Senior class, during which she explained the Financial Aid process and FAFSA application.  

Now few boasts about our students: The Girls’ Cross Country team placed fourth in the state meet, 
while Henry Coombs took 12th place. Last weekend, Speech and Debate performed well at Hillcrest High 
School; many of the Kimberly members brought home trophies. The swim club competed in the state 
finals in Boise, and the girl’s team took fourth place, while competing versus 4A schools. Girls basketball 
season has started with a loss to Burley and a win against Canyon Ridge. The girls will face tough 
opponent in Snake River on Tuesday.  

Future events:  

Nov. 20th – Blood Drive FFA – HS Gym 12:00 – 5:00 pm 

Nov. 23
th

 - Miss Kimberly Pageant – LA Thomas 7:30 pm 

Dec. 14
th

 –  Breakfast with Santa BPA 8:00 am, Mr. KHS – LA Thomas 7:00 pm 

Dec. 5-16
th

 –  Adopt a family fruit sale FFA 

 

Sincerely, 

Dominik Unger 

KHS Principal 

__ 


